
Reference: FS522977214

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Sunday Coupe

Address: 64 Hampton Road Teddington TW11 0JX

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I strongly oppose the new building at St Clares for the following reasons. 
1. The area is crowded already. 
2. Since the parks management closed the Bushy Park drive through Hampton Hill has suffered with standstill traffic and
pollution. 
3. A large building 3-5 levels high plus basement will impact the above problems. 
4.The proposed building will impact hugely on the neighbourhood visually, environmentally and stress the already
oversubscribed school and doctor surgeries. 
5. This planning application has been refused and this is a redraft. With minimal changes to reach requirement standards.


